

Dear Prospective Student,

Wilmington University is pleased that you have expressed an interest in its Doctor of Business Administration Degree Program.

The Doctor of Business Administration (DBA) Program is designed to help experienced managers, professionals, and educators develop the skills and insights needed to advance to executive or professional leadership positions. The program includes an array of courses on advanced business essentials and research techniques. Graduates are academically qualified to teach in their fields of expertise at the college level. Our faculty is carefully selected and is comprised of individuals with doctorate degrees who have considerable practical experience.

Completed applications are evaluated by a faculty committee. Applications that are determined to be highly qualified are invited to interview with several faculty members and complete a series of assessments focused on three areas: critical thinking, writing and finance. After completing the interview and the assessments, an applicant will typically be informed within two weeks concerning an admissions decision. An accepted applicant will be placed in the next available Online cohort. Applicants who are not accepted may reapply after waiting one year.

Please keep in mind that the Wilmington University DBA Program is highly competitive and is available by admission only, rather than the open enrollment that our undergraduate and some graduate degree programs offer. We wish you all the best in your endeavors to complete your doctoral degree.

Sincerely,

Amy L. Danley

Amy L. Danley, EdD Chair, Doctor of Business Administration